
Family Support Service

Learning & Development Opportunities

The Family Support Service, delivered by Daisy Chain, provides a range of online 
learning opportunities covering a variety of topics to help support individuals 

and families. 

These 1-hour sessions, 6pm - 7pm, are free and open to families living in the 
Tees Valley.

You can access our training sessions if you have a young person with traits, 
undergoing, or diagnosed with autism, ADHD, FASD or sensory processing 

differences

Book online: www.daisychainproject.co.uk/neurodevelopmental-awareness-and-learning-workshops

UPCOMING SESSIONS

8th December 2021 - An Introduction to Neurodiversity 

12th January 2022 - An Introduction to Supporting Behaviour

9th February 2022 - An Introduction to Sensory Processing

For more information, please contact the family support team on 
01642 531248 or email family.support@daisychainproject.co.uk

Delivered by

Sessions are developed in collaboration with neurodiverse individuals and their families.


